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JUN 2 9 2000
B
TAMPA ELECTRIC UREAU OF AIR REGULATION
June 28, 2000
Mr. Clair Fancy, P.E., Chief Via FedEx
Bureau of Air Regulation Airbill No. 7923 4853 5870

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
111 South Magnolia Drive, Suite 4
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Re: Tampa Electric Company (TEC)
Big Bend Station FGD System — Units 1 and 2
Permit No. 0570039-003-AC and 0570039-004-AC
Fee for Request to Modify Expiration Date

Dear Mr. Fancy:

Please find enclosed a check for $50.00 to cover the fee for the permit expiration date
modification request submitted on June 20, 2000.

If you have any additional questions or comments, feel free to contact me at (813) 641-5033.

Sincgrel

James Hunter
nsylting Engineer
Environmental Affairs

EP\gm\JJH925
Enclosure

C: Ms. Alice Harmon — EPCHC
Mr. A A. Linero — FDEP
Mr. Joe Kahn - FDEP

TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY (813) 228-4111

P. O. BOX 111 TAMPA, FL 33601-0111
CUSTOMER SERVICE:

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY GOMPANY HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY (813) 223-0800
HTTP://WWW.TAMPAELECTRIC.COM DUTSIDE HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY 1 (888) 223-0800



